
To: Board of Education 
 
From: Kyle Hayden, assistant superintendent, business & operations, ext. 4309  

Tony Barron, director, facilities & operations, ext. 1643 
 
Re: Purchase of Secure Entry Card Readers – Lawrence High, Kennedy 
 
Date: June 23, 2016 
 
 
Background: 
Following voter approval in April 2013 of a $92.5 million school bond issue to improve 
facilities, enhance technology and expand career and technical educational opportunities, 
administration transitioned from bond planning to implementation. 
 
A critical piece of the bond construction packages for every school project includes 
providing safe and secure entries into the buildings. When life safety systems were 
replaced or upgraded, some card readers became obsolete or no longer compatible with 
the new systems, requiring the purchase of replacement units. The costs and locations 
are identified below and are coming to the board for approval. 
 

Lawrence High School $19,768.19 
Kennedy Elementary School     9,273.85 
Total $29,042.04 

 
Recommendation: 
Administration recommends board approval for payment to American Sentry Electronic 
Systems, Inc. for secure entry card readers in the amount of $29,042.04. 
 
Motion: 
“I move the Board of Education approve a payment to American Sentry Electronic 
Systems, Inc. in the amount of $29,042.04 for secure entry card readers at Lawrence High 
School and Kennedy Elementary School.” 
 


